
11/14/22, 4:55 PM Mail - sraposo@wareham.ma.us

https://west.exch082.serverdata.net/owa/#path=/mail/inbox 1/1

From: Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 4:42 PM
To: Sarah Ebaugh
Cc: Kenneth Buckland
Subject: RE: [External] RE: 0 Route 25 Fire Access Request
 
Good evening Ken,
Sarah has altered the plans for access to 0 Rt 25.  We have no further comments on this project.
 
Respectfully,
 
Christopher Smith
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street
Wareham Ma 02571
508-295-2973


